Rcv’d from Larry on 10/04/2018: 
Hi Puanani—Thanks for the heads up.  Here is the resource I mentioned; it’s a hotline and website for Washington State that helps families find child care.

Larry

http://www.childcarenet.org/families/family-resources-1/your-child-care-search

Larry Geri, DPA
[bookmark: _GoBack]Curriculum Dean, The Evergreen State College360-867-6616  
